HVHTA elects new officers

Humber Valley Heritage Trail Association (HVHTA) hosted its annual general meeting recently, and a full slate of officers was elected.

Well-known local outdoors photographer Gary Hall presented an illustrated talk about unique birds to be seen in the area. New directors elected to the executive were Pat Roch (Trail Maintenance), Ray Attard (Director at Large) and Larry Zembal (Hike Coordinator).

A full list of the 2017-2018 Executive, the monthly hike schedule, interactive trail map, photographs and other information about the trail is available at www.humbertrail.org

All members of the public are invited to step out and walk the trail.